

George Dixon Academy

Portland Road Birmingham B16 9GD

Headmaster:

Mr Tutvinder Mann

Chair of Academy Trust: Sir Robert Dowling

**Tel:** 0121 566 6565 | **Fax:** 0121 566 6566 **Email:** contact@georgedixonacademy.com

Friday 31st March

Dear Sam,

Following the completion of our time within the Behaviour Hubs Programme, I wanted to write to formally extend our thanks and gratitude.

The support offered by you, Hannah and Peter and the warm reception we received at The Duston School, has gone over and above what we could have ever expected when joining the programme. To be able to have access to individuals with such high levels of professionalism and dedication has made the process far more engaging and worthwhile.

From your first visit to George Dixon, to our school visits and participation in the networking events and Peter's final visit the insights have been invaluable. The process of seeing first-hand, the theoretical nature of creating a culture and managing behaviour in practice, has allowed us to make significant adaptations to our processes.

As indicated in the case study, we are seeing the first 'green shoots' and tangible impact of the work completed with yourselves. We are committed to using this platform to further enhance our culture and hopefully sustain improvements to further support our pupils, and more importantly our colleagues.

A final thank you, for all the guidance and support throughout the programme and for never making us feel like we were putting extra work onto you and your team.

Have a restful Easter break.

Yours sincerely,

Tom

James

A POSSE AD ESSE from possibility to reality











